
U.S. Department of Energy

Replacement of Building 233-H Doors 301/08

Savannah River Site

Aiken/Aiken/South Carolina

Building 233-H Doors 301/08 are old and heavy, and their hinges require frequent maintenance. Additionally, based on the current security
requirements these types of doors are no longer needed and can be replaced with lighter weight doors. The Tritium facility would like to procure
and install a new set of doors to replace door 301/08.

B1.3 - Routine maintenance
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